
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
June 18, 2024 
  
 
To Our Valued Customers; 
  
 
Re:     Price Increase on July 15, 2024  
  
 
Consolidated Fabricators Corp., Building Products Division will raise prices a minimum of 
10% on all steel products on shipments on or after July 15, 2024.   
 
Revised price pages will be sent to you when available.  If you should have any 
questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 Job quotes committed to us in writing within 30 days of the quote date will be 
honored.  As a reminder, all other quotes are subject to re-bid. 
 

It is our intention, as always, to provide you with the best in customer CARE and product 
quality.  Your continued support is genuinely appreciated. 

 
 
Consolidated Fabricators Corp., 
Building Products Division 
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